
From: Clark, Charity
To:
Subject: RE: WBTN
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 4:31:59 PM

Hello,
 
Thank you for your Public Records Act request. Concerning the scope of your request, it would be
helpful to understand who you mean by “the Attorney General’s Office.” Is there a certain person, or
persons, or division within the office whose communications you seek?  To the extent it’s helpful, a
list of divisions can be found here at the sidebar to the left: https://ago.vermont.gov/about-the-
attorney-generals-office/
 
Also, the way I read your request is for all communications, both electronic and hard copy. Is that
what you mean by “all records and electronic communications”? Or did you have a different type of
record in mind?
 
Once we have clarity concerning your request, we will proceed with preparing a cost estimate. More
information about the Public Records Act may be found on our website here:
https://ago.vermont.gov/open-government/
 
If responding by phone is easiest, I can be reached at 802-917-1993.
 
Thank you,
 
Charity
 
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
 
 
 

From: marchonselma <marchonselma@protonmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 2:34 PM
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>
Subject: WBTN
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.



I'm searching for all records and electronic communications between the Attorney General office
and WBTN 1370 radio station in Bennington since June 30, 2020.
 
 




